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NOTICE

AMENDED
Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council will hold a Work Session
on April 27, 2011 in the Council Chambers, 45 West 100 South, beginning at
6:00 pm.

DISCUSSION ITEMS
1. Budget review

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need
assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City
Office ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what
assistance may be required.

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin
City hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing Notice and Agenda was e-
mailed to the Payson Chronicle, Payson, UT, 84651.

Posted:

City Offices
Post Office
Zions Bank



MINUTES OF A COUNCIL WORK SESSION
HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS
APRIL 27, 2011

The meeting was called to order by Mayor James E. DeGraffenried at 6:02 pm. Council
Members attending: Filip Askerlund, Martin Green, James Linford, Rick Steele and
Brent Vincent.

Others attending: City Manager Ben Reeves, Community Development Director Dennis
Marker, and Dennis Barnes.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

City Manager Reeves reported he and Dennis Marker met with Dave Tuckett Payson
City Manager with regard to rescheduling the Commission Meeting addressing a
boundary line between Santaquin and Payson. It was determined that a request for a
meeting extension was sent and

Budget review
City Manager Reeves led the budget discussion. He indicated that the preliminary
budget was a work in progress but because the issues of the last two days the budget is
not balanced but will be within the a few days.

City Manager Reeves reported he had “rolled out” the proposed building consolidation.

Dennis Barnes requested time to give a review of the water issue at Center and
approximately 1100 North. It was reported that the culinary water line settled and pulled
from the cross pipe in the middle of the road causing approximately 2 block of road
destruction. The water lines are back in working order. Mayor DeGraffenried and City
Manager Reeves thanked Mr. Barnes and the other City Employees for their hard work
and dedication.

City Manager Reeves continued with the budget review. The complete proposed budget
will be available for review at the City Office and will be scheduled for Public Hearing
within the month of May.

The Work Session ended at 6:40 pm.



